
From:   Graham Bunney   

To:   Leann Nguyen   
Date:   October 06, 2008

Subject:   FCC File# 0359-EX-PL-2008
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Applicant: Broadcast Microwave Services, Inc.
File Number: 0359-EX-PL-2008

Answers to Reference 7514 and 7515

Leann Nguyen
FCC OET
Leann.Nguyen@fcc.gov

Dear Leann Nguyen,
In reply to your question about output powers and band widths; BMS designs and sells products not only
to the U.S. market but to markets throughout the world.  Local country rules may allow transmission limits
different than those in the U.S. so our testing may require occasional transmissions outside the usually
accepted limits.

BMS has been in the microwave business for over 26 years and we understand the important need to be
a good RF neighbor.  We coordinate with other local users prior to brief experimental transmissions.

Best regards,
Thomas P. Smith, Jr.
Product Manager

Broadcast Microwave Services, Inc.
12367 Crosthwaite Circle
Poway, CA 92064
   
1-800-669-9667 ext. 108
858-391-3050

tsmith@bms-inc.com
www.bms-inc.com

Copy of Reference 7514 and 7515 follows on second page.

To: Graham Bunney
E-Mail: gbunney@bms-inc.com
From: Leann Nguyen
Date: September 24, 2008
Subject: FCC File# 0359-EX-PL-2008
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:
Dear Mr. Bunney and Mr. Smith,
Please provide an explanation why your company uses too high power and large bandwidths for just



testing microwave links. Because the explanation statement will be sent to coordinators, please submit it
in the exhibit.
Thank you.
The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue on the above referenced
application. Failure to provide the requested information within 30 days of September 24, 2008 may result
in application dismissal pursuant to Section 5.67 and forfeiture of the filing fee pursuant to Section
1.1108.
DO NOT Reply to this email by using the 'Reply' button. In order for your response to be processed
expeditiously, you must upload your response via the Internet at
https://gullfoss2.fcc.gov/prod/oet/cf/els/index.cfm by clicking on the Reply to Correspondence hyperlink.
Responses to this correspondence must contain the Reference number : 7514 and 7515


